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3. Crawley Towns Fund project updates  

 

Green Homes Retrofitting – Stephen Frogley (Crawley Homes) presented an update 

on the project to upgrade insulation measures in Crawley’s housing stock, highlighting: 

 To date, cavity wall insulation has been installed in 504 flats across the 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/1041085563920660?locale=en_GB


 

 

4. Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project - Jonathan Deegan (Planning and 

Environment Lead for Gatwick Airport) and Richard Lennard (RL) presented an update 

on the project, highlighting the following: 

 Proposals to bring existing northern runway into main use will require significant 

new infrastructure within existing 

/sites/default/files/2023-11/Town%20Deal%20Board%20Gatwick%20Northern%20Runway%20Project%20update%201%20November%202023.pdf
/sites/default/files/2023-11/Town%20Deal%20Board%20Gatwick%20Northern%20Runway%20Project%20update%201%20November%202023.pdf
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/South%20East/Gatwick-Airport-Northern-Runway/
https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/South%20East/Gatwick-Airport-Northern-Runway/


 

 

 

Councillor Atif Nawaz (AN) thanked JD, RL and CS for their presentations and reiterated 

the common concerns which have been raised during the consultation process and are 

echoed in the Council’s holding response; that there is insufficient detail currently 

available in order to fully consider the proposals. AN would welcome further engagement 

from Gatwick Airport as to how these concerns might be addressed. 

 

JD responded that dialogue is absolutely key to the process and there is around three 

months before the examination process starts. Gatwick Airport will need time to work 

through the issues raised and any issues which cannot be agreed on, will be for the 

planning inspector to decide.  

 

Henry Smith MP welcomed the presentations and was struck by the potential for a 

decision being taken within the next 12 months, as timescales to be aware of. HS is 

hopeful that the issues raised by Crawley BC can be addressed; this will be an exciting 

project for Crawley and the sub region. HS asked what is envisaged for engagement with 

Crawley BC over the coming months?  

 

CS confirmed that there are robust governance structures in place at Chief Executive, 

Leader and planning officer levels between ten local authority areas and that the aim will 

be to develop a Statement of Common Ground with the airport. Within those structures, 

there will be some divergencies between local authority areas and, inevitably, there will 
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presentation. CM suggested DB raise these concerns at the next Cultural Quarter 

Steering Group in the first instance and these can be escalated to the next Town Deal 

Board, if necessary.   

 

 

DB 

6. Any Other Business  

None 

 

Date of the next meeting: 24th January 2024 

 

 


